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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the latest Ofsted report following the inspection in March of 
Our Lady of Peace Primary School. 
It is wonderful to have acknowledged by the Inspection team the many positive 
achievements of Our Lady of Peace. It is testament to the skills of the inspectors that they 
were able, in a relatively short time, to recognise the many attributes which we are so proud 
of. 
 
One comment which I am extremely proud of, and this is also what the inspectors 
commented really stood out for them, was in relation to the ethos and atmosphere within 
the school. This cannot be manufactured or prepared for when Ofsted visits, it is something 
which is innately embedded within the school. 
 
The Catholic ethos and values we teach the children are evident in the way they behave and 
respect each other, their behaviour throughout the school day; these were all clearly 
evident and were positively commented on during the inspection by the four inspectors. 
 
All staff are keen to ensure that the areas for development are met and of course we will 
continue to raise standards for all pupils in our care. I am confident that the school will 
continue to go from strength to strength. 
 
I would like to thank all parents/carers and governors who support our work so well. The 
partnership between parents and the school is greatly valued as without that partnership 
the children would not flourish as they do. 
 
I feel great satisfaction as we head off next week for the Easter holiday that as a school we 
are continuing to work hard to support and guide your children and that this has been 
recognised in such a positive Ofsted report. 
 
Wishing you all a very happy and Holy Easter break. 
 
 
Mrs J.R.O’Keeffe 
 
 
 
Head teacher 
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